
GRADE 6

Dear Parent
Namaskar!

We are pleased to inform you that the school is organizing an educational visit to
"National Museum , New Delhi’ for our students on 16th April 2024 (Tuesday) within
school hours. This excursion aims to provide our students with a unique learning
experience while exploring sustainability and environmental conservation.

We would appreciate it if you could fill out page no. 151 of school almanac and return
the consent form by tomorrow granting permission for your child to participate in the
excursion.

Thank you for your continued support in enriching our students' educational
experiences.

Warm Regards

Dr. Sangeeta Arora
Principal
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